
 

18th May 2022 
 

Year 7 Parent’s evening May 24th and 26st of May 2022 
 

We are pleased to invite you to an opportunity next week to discuss your child’s progress 
with their teachers. 
 

Following on from this year’s Covid difficulties, we will be holding this Parent’s evening online 
like all the others.  
The school uses an easy to use online appointment booking system called school cloud. This 
allows you to choose your own appointment times with teachers and you will receive an 
email confirming your appointments.  
 

The system will be open from 6pm on Wednesday 18th May & will close on Monday May 
23rd at 4pm for Tuesday’s appointment and 4pm on Wednesday 25th May for Thursday’s. 
Should you wish to make any changes after this date please contact the school office. 
Appointments will last a maximum of 5 minutes to enable teachers to speak with as many of 
their class as possible. 
 
 

Year 7 Online Parents’ Evening: 
 

Tuesday May 24th  Thursday May 26th 
Science Maths  
Cymraeg English 
French Art 
Spanish Character 
History PE 
Geography Design &Technology 
Religious Studies  
Music  
Computer Studies  
Character (KMA)  
PE (LCO & KMA)  

 
 

 
Whilst we realise that 5 minutes may not seem like a long time, should you wish to raise 
anything further following the appointments, you can contact Mrs J Tomkins, Head of Year 7, 
or Miss S Mason, year 7 Engagement Officer, by phoning or emailing the school. 
 

In light of the ever-changing climate, we are unable to provide detailed information regarding 
any upcoming assessments. Therefore, staff will only be able to discuss your child’s progress 
in their subject. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 

Please visit https://ysgolcwmbrombil.schoolcloud.co.uk to book your appointments. 
(A short guide on how to add appointments is included with this letter.)  
 

Or you can go to: https://bit.ly/onlinePEguide  
 

You will need the following information to make your appointment: 
 

Student’s First Name.   
Student’s Surname. 
Date of Birth.   
A list of their teachers, (your child will know this and you can check on 
ClassCharts as well) 

 

If you do not have access to the internet or are having difficulties, please contact the IT 
department: 
 

itsupport@ysgolcwmbrombil.co.uk  who will be happy to add appointments on your behalf. 
 

Yours sincerely, 
 

S Clarke 
 

Mr S Clarke 
Headteacher 

https://bit.ly/onlinePEguide
mailto:itsupport@ysgolcwmbrombil.co.uk

